Appendix B to Report 20-089

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Maggie Mamen <

Date: Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 9:02 AM

Subject: [External Sender] Alternate SEAC Representative for the LDAO-C

To: Leigh Fenton < leigh.fenton@ocdsb.ca>

Cc: Marianne Long <execdirector@ldaottawa.com>, Andrea Azurdia

, ANDREA WEBBER

Hi Leigh,

Following our recent AGM, we have a request for the addition of Marianne Long (our Executive Director) as the LDAO-C's alternate SEAC representative in place of Michael Bates who has now resigned from our Board after many years of service.

Thanks.

Maggie

Co-Chair LDAO-C